
The next meeting will be held on June 4th 2013 !                                                                                                                                                      

Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry (3002 w IL Rt 120) the 1st 
Wednesday of every month 7:30pm - 9:00pm.

 April - November.

Please send fish pictures and stories to 
william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com 
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   Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers   

The new Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers club T-Shirts are ready 
 T-Shirts will be available 
for observation at the June 
meeting. The old style 
black and white shirts were 
upgraded to a more 
pronounced design that 
everyone is sure to like. 
The new shirt design is 

three colors and features two different color schemes that really stands out. The club also has two 
styles of embroidered Spoonplugs pictured above and a red and white not shown in the works. They 
can be embroidered on jackets, polo shirts and hats. Members will soon be able to buy embroidered 
polo shirts and hats. All shirts are special order and must be paid for in advance. Shirts will be ready 
by the next months meeting. Black and white shirts are $25.00 and the new three color shirts are 
$30.00. The prices on the embroideries are yet to be determined. 
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Jerry and Toni went to Green bay for some of those Green bay 
eyes. Fishing was tough for a while but their hard work and 
perseverance led them to an impressive stringer of walleyes. 

Great job guys
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